

Dear Parents,

The Surrey Christmas Bureau is a local non-profit, charitable organization that assists low-income and special needs families in the community each Christmas season. Through our Adopt-A-Family program and our Toy Depot, we provide food certificates and toy hampers for families in Surrey. Last year we were able to help almost 2000 families, which included approximately 4500 children.

One of the hurdles we run into during the season, is what to provide for teenagers. Many sponsors are reluctant to take families with teenagers as they are unsure what to get them. So, we were hoping that you would be able to complete a survey with your teen children about what present would make their Christmas mornings special. The survey is simply asking students to rate a few products that they may or may not be interested in. Additionally, we are not collecting any personal information from students and the information collected will only be used to help guide our sponsors and donors in what they could get for teenagers from low-income families this season, and hopefully encourage more individuals to sponsor families with teens.

I have attached a link to the survey below. Please complete this survey with your child and help make this Christmas special for hundreds of children in Surrey.

If you are interested in donating or volunteering, please visit our website at christmasbureau.com.

LINK: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe8gtScrofZ489Dc-4RUOcizFAgR6MYYDdImv56qaSXJvOiMQ/viewform

Wishing you a very Merry Christmas,

Surrey Christmas Bureau

SD 36 receives a fee to facilitate the distribution of advertising materials from some community organizations and businesses. SD 36 does not accept responsibility or liability for the contents of any advertising and does not endorse an advertiser's services, goods or programs.